Sunshine Coast
Cout

NOTICE OF MOTION

SUBMITTED BY COUNCILLOR: Cr Greg Rogerson
COUNCIL MEETING: Ordinary 28 March 2013

| hereby notify of my intention to move the following motion at the

Ordinary Meeting to take place on Thursday, 28 March 2013:

That Council request the Chief Executive Officer to prepare a report for the
May 2013 Ordinary Meeting outlining:

« the potential to establish a hard to locate sports precinct off Steve Irwin
Way / Bruce Highway on the Sunshine Coast;

« Council’s current policy position in regard to hard to locate sports in
particular (motor sports) and

An opportunity exists to develop a hard to locate sports precinct (including
motor sports) in the vicinity of Steve Irwin Way/Bruce Highway on land
controlled by the State Government. The hard to locate sports study received




and noted by Council in 2009 provides limited direction in regard to this
proposal and the report seeks to update Council on any current proposals.

A motor sports precinct could be a significant economic contributor to the
Sunshine Coast. The timing may be appropriate with the State Government's
new policy direction in regard to increasing use and access to public land for
recreational activities.




